
ELSINBORO TOWNSHIP 
July 16, 2024 
 
The regular meeting was called to order at 5:00pm by Mayor Elwell 
as advertised.  The requirements of the Sunshine Law were met by  
notifying the South Jersey Times the Elmer Times within the time  
prescribed by law.  Notice was also posted on the bulletin board  
at the Elsinboro Municipal Building. 

 
Mayor Elwell called this July 16, 2024 township committee meeting to order.  

 

          Everyone saluted the flag. 
 

RESOLUTIONS TO BE APPROVED 

 

RESOLUTION NO. 2024-41 

ABC LIQUOR LICENSE RENEWAL 

 

BE IT RESOLVED by the Township Committee of Elsinboro Township, Salem 

County, New Jersey that the following have made application for renewal of their 

existing Club License in the Township of Elsinboro and they have complied with all the 

requirements and regulations of the Alcoholic Beverage Commission Laws, the Rules 

and Regulations as promulgated by the Director of the Division of Alcoholic Beverage 

Control; and 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the applications in form are complete in all 

respects; and 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the applicants are qualified to be licensed 

according to all statutory, regulatory and local governmental Alcoholic Beverage Laws 

and Regulations; and 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Club License Applications are complete 

in all respects, including submission of the Club Member List and the Officers and 

Directors of the Club are qualified according to all statutory, regulatory and local 

Governmental Alcoholic Beverage Laws and Regulations and the Clubs maintain all 

records required by the New Jersey Alcoholic Beverage Commission 12:2-8.8, and the 

required affidavit to said Board to show evidence of said compliance. 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that a copy of this resolution, certified by the 

Clerk, be forwarded to the office of the Director of the Division of Alcoholic Beverage 

Control, Trenton, New Jersey and he is hereby authorized to deliver said licenses for the 

period July 16, 2024 to June 30, 2025. 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the following applications are approved for 

renewal and licenses be granted to: 

 

               1.    Corporal Joseph C. Toulson Post #253 Veterans of the Foreign 

Wars, 20 Phillip Drive, Salem, N.J. 08079 License #1703-31-005-001   Fee $150.00 

 

McAllister  Second Hogate 3 RCV yes 

 



OPEN TO PUBLIC SESSION 

 

Mr. Grant asked about his proposal for the old dump.  The committee posed 

 questions to Mr. Grant and determined they needed more information on the 

 solar. 

 

Mrs. McManus asked about burning. Mayor Elwell responded trash 

cannot be burned but we can burn using the approved container and no 

fires are allowed on the beach. There are separate rules for fire pits. 

 

Date of next meeting August 5, 2024 at 6:00pm 

 

Motion for Adjournment made at 5:20pm by McAllister  Second Hogate

 3 RCV yes 


